
 
  

 Issue Date: October 12, 2021 
 

ORANGE COUNTY, FLORIDA 
PROCUREMENT DIVISION 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Orange County, Florida, is accepting 
sealed responses for: 

 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

Y22-715, ORANGE COUNTY FIRE STATION #44 REPLACEMENT 
 

Copies of Orange County solicitation documents may be 
obtained by visiting the following link: 

 
 

https://app.negometrix.com/buyer/691 
 
 

Firms are strongly encouraged to submit responses to this 
solicitation electronically. 

 
 
Note: Firms will not be permitted to fax or email offers. To maintain a secured 
sealed process electronic submissions shall be made through the Mercell 
Source-to-Contract Platform (formerly Negometrix).   
 
For full information and options on how to submit an offer please review the 
solicitation documents accessible through the link above.  
 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS: 
To ensure that your bid is responsive, you are urged to request clarification 
or guidance on any issues involving this solicitation before submission of 
your response.  Your point-of-contact for this solicitation is Rochelle 
Chambers, Contracting Agent at Rochelle.Chambers@ocfl.net. 
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